
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Construction: 

• Market Structure 

• Pedestrian Improvements 

• Storm & Sanitary Sewer 

• Watermain 

• Parking Lot Rehabilitation 

• Landscaping 

 

Construction schedule: 

Start: June 2021 

Finish: December 2021 
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Construction Representative  

Cell Phone: 712-363-5680  
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Comstock Construction, Inc. 
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P.O. Box 396 
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Downtown Riverfront Improvements – Phase 1 
Newsletter No. 5 – September 27, 2021 

 Overview 

As the City of Fergus Falls and Comstock Construction continue to progress with the 

Downtown Riverfront Improvements project, you will notice changes in construction 

activity in the coming days and weeks. 

Work on Court Street and the south half of the parking lot are progressing and the 

contractor is on schedule to complete the project on time. Most underground utilities 

have been completed and work will focus on preparing the surface for concrete sidewalk, 

curb and gutter, and bituminous paving.  

 Construction Updates 

• Starting Monday, October 4 construction activities will begin on the north half of 

the parking lot between Union and Court Streets. 

• The entire parking lot is planned to be closed for approximately 3 weeks. 

o Please plan to find alternative parking during this time.  

• Continued work on the market structure and south half of the parking lot will 

take place during this time. 

Contacts 

Jon De Graaf will be on site throughout the project and will serve as the primary. Jon can 

be reached at 712-363-5680 or Jonathan.DeGraaf@bolton-menk.com.  Informational 

newsletters, such as this one, will be posted to the City website throughout the summer. 

Hard copies will also be available at City Hall. If you have questions or concerns at any time, 

please contact Jon De Graaf at the phone number or email address listed.  

 
Please take time to check out the project website.  

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/fergusfallsriverfront/ 

Thank you for your patience as we improve your community! 

 


